
LITTLE FREE LIBRARY BOXES



Thank You!!!
The Riviera Beach Public Library would like to thank Councilperson KaShamba 
Miller-Anderson for her generous support of this project and the library.

Additionally, many thanks to Inlet Grove High School for their assistance by 
supplying their creative and artistic skills to help create the beautiful pieces of 
artwork our wonderful community now gets to enjoy. Thank you to A’Laysia
Burkes, Josue Charles, Nhya Elien, Isaac Jessup, Sireayah Jones, Collin 
Lovelace, Garrett Loewenberg, Brianna Luberisse, Li’Eno Ming, Pierre 
Monville, Connor Ray, David Rodriguez, Janiyah Toney and Jaheim Wilson for 
sharing your talent with us and your community.

Finally, a thank you to our Children’s Librarian, Sharmain Arnold, and former 
Director, Ms. Cynthia Cobb, for your assistance in seeing this project through.


